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Happy birthday to Margaret at The Old Downs Residential Care
Home

We wished our lovely resident Margaret a very happy 92nd birthday on Tuesday 29 June at The Old Downs Residential Care

Home. 

Margaret enjoyed a visit from her family in the morning and later in the afternoon we organised a birthday tea party for her.

Margaret loved looking through family photos and thoroughly enjoyed her special day.

Birthday love to you Margaret, from everyone at The Old Downs.
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Margaret's birthday tea party

 

 

 


